
 
From: cpalm@dyersville.lib.ia.us <cpalm@dyersville.lib.ia.us>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:08 PM 
To: Tricia Maiers <tmaiers@cityofdyersville.com> 
Subject: City Approval Requests for Summer 2024 
 
 
Hi Tricia,  
 
I have some summer programming in the works for which I need City approval. Could you please let me 
know the following: 
 

1. I would like to host a chalk art competition in the library parking lot on June 11 from 10:00 – 
11:00. Could the City approve closing the library parking lot from 9:00 to 12:00 on that day? 

2. I would like to host a STEAM program that studies waterflow on June 25 from 10:00 – 11:00, and 
I would like to hold this in the parking lot as well. Could the City approve closing the library 
parking lot from 9:00 – 12:00 on that day? 

3. I am hosting the IPTV STEAM Truck from 12:00 – 3:00 on Saturday August 3, and I would like to 
utilize the parking lot for extra space for all of the STEAM materials that will be available. Could 
you please let me know if the City could approve closing the library parking lot from 10:00 to 
4:00? 

 
Please let me know which of these parking lot closures will be possible.  
 
Thank you for your assistance! 
 
Christa Palm 
Children’s Librarian 
James Kennedy Public Library 
320 1st Ave. E. 
Dyersville, IA 52040 
Ph. (563) 875-8912 
cpalm@dyersville.lib.ia.us 
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